
Welcome back to school – and a very warm welcome to all the new
families joining us this year!

The PTFA (Parents, Teachers and Friends Association) is here to bring our
school community together and raise funds that directly support our
children’s learning and experiences. Whether it’s organising events,
funding activities and extra resources, or simply creating opportunities for
families to connect, the PTFA plays a big part in school life.

We’ve got an exciting programme of events lined up for the 2025/26
school year – from much-loved traditions like the Christmas Fayre to new
additions such as our Fireworks Night.

Keep an eye on the PTFA noticeboard and the class WhatsApp groups for
updates, and we’d love to see as many of you as possible getting involved!
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Pre-loved
uniform shop
If you need any spare uniform items from the
PTFA pre-loved uniform shop just email
leybourneuniform@gmail.com with details
of what you are looking for and we will be in
touch.

You can also donate your good quality pre-
loved uniform  - drop it off to the office
anytime. We also accept sports day t-shirts
and costumes from themed school days e.g.
Vikings and Egyptians.  Thank you!

We have lots of events coming up before October
half term:

14 Sept - Boot Fair
19 Sept - Reception Class Coffee Morning for
Parents
4 Oct - Family Bingo Night
10 Oct - School Disco. 

We’re putting the finishing touches to
preparations now so look out for details on class
WhatsApp groups and the noticeboard. 

Get involved!
We’re looking for amazing volunteers to help
at this year’s events!

This year we will be using a digital sign-up
sheet which should hopefully make it easier
for you to sign up if you are able to help.

Ready to help? Follow the link below or email  
us at the address at the bottom of the
newsletter. 

volunteersignup.org/TX43D

This term’s events

Your feedback
Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete our survey at the end of last year. We truly appreciated your kind feedback on
our events, as well as your thoughtful ideas and suggestions .  Some of your ideas are already being brought to life in our 2025/26
event calendar!

We’re committed to improving communication and giving you a clearer picture of how the PTFA works - what we’re fundraising for,
where the money goes and how you can get involved. More updates and information will be shared soon. Thank you again for your
continued support -  it really does make a difference!

https://volunteersignup.org/TX43D

